
 
 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Friday 23rd July   9.30am   Year 6 Leavers service 

Monday 26th July      Last day of the school year.  

         (early finish) 

Tuesday 27th July       School open for summer holiday club 

Tuesday 7th September      School opens for the Autumn term 

 

You can view the school calendar on the homepage of our website and next year’s term and holiday dates 

can be found in the parents section of the website as well.  

 

 

 Star of the Week Awards 
Congratulations to the following children for excellent effort and attitude in class: 

Amelia K 

Max  

 

 Hot chocolate awards 
Congratulations to the following children for their exemplary behavior and for living out our 

school values of kindness, courage and respect: 

Grace L 

Harvey 

 

 After school clubs in September 
We will be sending out information next week about after school clubs in September and these 

will be available to book on Parent pay. Mr Walkington will be informing parents today about 

what day has been allocated for children who are interested in Lego club. The day that has 

been allocated will be the only day they can attend for the first half term as there has been a 

lot of interest. 

 

 School dinners in September 
We hope you have had chance to have a look at the new autumn menu that has been 

created by our new catering team. To repeat what was communicated; parents and children 
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will not be required to choose their lunch options. Children will have the opportunity to choose 

on the day with help from staff in school. You can v iew the new menu on the school website. 

Please can you let the school know if your child will be changing from school dinners to 

packed lunch or v ice versa. 

 

 Race for life 
Thank you so much to everyone who has donated.  We have reached an incredible… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/marton-cum-grafton-ce-va-primary-school 

 

 School Production 
This year’s School production is called “Wow What a Year” and the KS2 children have been 

busy practicing their class songs. We are currently filming the production at the moment and 

parents will receive a private link to our You Tube channel where they will be able to watch 

from home. 

 

 Uniform update from September 
An email has been sent out to parents detailing what uniform children should be wearing and 

it has been attached to the newsletter as well. 

 
 Last day of term 
Please can we remind parent’s that the last day of term is Monday 26th July. This is due to 

school having to change the training day earlier on in the year. On this day we have lots of fun 

activ ities planned for the children and school will finish at the slightly earlier time of 2.30pm. 

Please can KS2 children bring a packed lunch to school on this day so we can enjoy a picnic 

outside. Those children who receive a free school meal will have a packed lunch from the 

kitchen on this day. The Friends have also arranged for an ice-cream van to arrive at a school 

as an extra treat! Please note that there will be no after school clubs or BAFTA this day. 

 

Please remember that children are expected to be in school and any absence will be put as 

unauthorised unless the Headteacher has granted the absence as exceptional circumstances. 

 

 

 Year 6 Leavers Service 
This special service will take place at 9.30am on Friday 23rd July. The serv ice is open to Year 6 

parents and their families only. More details have been sent to Year 6 parents today. 

 

 

 

 

OTHER NOTICES 
 

 Summer reading Challenge 
Go Green with the Summer Reading Challenge 2021! 

 

Total raised 
£1,994.00 

+ £369.75 Gift Aid 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/marton-cum-grafton-ce-va-primary-school


 
 

Children can once again sign up for the Summer Reading Challenge at their local library 

during the holidays. This year the theme is Wild World Heroes and is all about nature and 

looking after the planet. 

 

The challenge is to read 6 library books of their choice and collect special stickers and other 

prizes along the way – everyone who finishes will receive a limited edition Wild World Heroes 

medal and a certificate. Any child aged 4 to 11 can join in and the challenge runs from Sat 

10th July until Sat 11th Sept. 

 

There will also be a fantastic programme of online activ ities to go with the challenge – whilst 

there will be some pre-recorded activities available on the @nycclibraries Facebook page, 

many of the activ ities will require bookings to be made v ia eventbrite (see attached flyer) 

 

Some libraries may be able to have events in the library, depending on Covid restrictions – just 

ask at your local branch.  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 The Sleep Charity 
Please find attached a very useful link for parents who may be struggling with their child/ren 

sleeping. 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/north-yorkshire-free-webinars-for-parents-carers/ 

 
 

 

 Summer Camps 
Please see the attached flyer about United Summer camps that are running at Cundall Manor 

this summer. 

 

 Church competition 

 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/north-yorkshire-free-webinars-for-parents-carers/


 
 

 

 
 

 

NEWS FROM THE FRIENDS 

 

A special thank you! 
We would like to thank Kate and Chris Stephenson whose business, Chris Stephenson Building 

Serv ices Ltd, has very generously donated £1000 to the Early Years playground fund. This huge 

amount of money will go such a long way to help fund the brand new play area in the early 

years. They have also very kindly offered to share half the cost with the Friends for the Ice cream 

van that will v isit school on the last day of term. 

 

 

The Friends end of year raffle 

 
We would like to thank those that have donated so far. All donations are welcome big or small. 

Tickets should be ready to go on sale soon. 



 
 

We are particularly hoping for some prizes that may help promote local businesses and we hope 

to have prizes for families, children & adults. So treats for all the family!! I f you would like to donate 

to the raffle or know someone locally who would be happy to donate please contact the Friends 

or the school. 

 

Easy fundraising 
  
Please don’t forget that Marton-cum-Grafton Primary School is registered with easyfundraising. So, although we’re 
unable to get together and hold fundraising events in person at present, we can continue to raise free funds, at no 
extra cost to you for the school. 
  
When you shop via the easyfundraising website or app, with over 4,100 of your favourite retailers, including John 
Lewis & Partners, eBay, Booking.com, Amazon and many more, you will raise FREE donations for the school.   
  
If you’re not already registered, please visit our easyfundraising page here: 
  
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/martoncumgraftonps/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_content=s-e3 
  
This will really make a difference to our school! Thank you for your support and thank you to the people who are 
currently registered on the site and continue to create donations it is very much appreciated.  
  

 

 

 

“Aspire, Believe and Achieve in a Caring Christian Community” 

Our children will flourish, be safe and valued, in a nurturing Christian community. They will aspire to be the best that they 

can be; believe in their abilit ies and gain the courage and confidence to achieve their goals. 

 

Our Christian Vision is lived out through the values of Kindness, Courage and Respect and illustrated through the parable 

of The Seed and The Sower 

“The seed planted in the good earth represents those who hear the Word, embrace it, and produce a harvest 

beyond their wildest dreams”    Mark 4:20 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/martoncumgraftonps/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_content=s-e3

